Nicole,

We would like to thank you, for
taking such great care of our

Granddaughters.

We have no intentions of cutting

you out of their lives when we get
them back, These two girls have gone
through enough and the last thing they
need are more emotional problems.

We would love to meet with you some
day and personally thank you.

Please call us at 231-834-0067.
Thank You,

Tim and Barbara Atwood



